							  MINUTES
						    SEPTEMBER 21, 2023


The Walker Art Committee met on September 21, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. in the art storeroom of the Garnett Public Library with the following present:  Wanda Taylor, Marcia Mader, Nancy Foltz and Joyce Martin.  Absent:  Jenelle Klehammer, Layne Lutz and Denise Scheibmeir.

MINUTES
A motion was made by Nancy, seconded by Marcia to approve the minutes of August 17, 2023.  The motion was unanimously approved.

TREASURER’S REPORT
Marcia presented the August, 2023 treasurer’s report.  The beginning and ending balance is $2,641.26 as there were no revenues and expenditures.

OLD BUSINESS
Wanda said that she had talked to Librarian Andrea Sobba about leaving the bicycle display in front of the library until fall. Andrea gave her permission for the display to stay in place until that time.  It was mentioned that Trail Manager Trent McCown definitely wants it permanently displayed probably at the depot if the city agrees.

Joyce said that she had talked to Bob Swain of the Beauchamp Gallery of Topeka.  He will be available on a Sunday afternoon to come to Garnett to look at the art we have pulled from the Garnett Community Gallery collection.  Joyce will check with Andrea to make sure that she or one of her employees will be available to let us in the Library when Bob is available.

NEW BUSINESS
A motion was made by Wanda, seconded by Nancy to donate $25 to WINGS in memory of Phyllis Adams.  The motion was unanimously approved.

GALLERY DISPLAYS
The agenda listings of gallery displays were discussed.  Jenelle hung a display called “Study of Lines” for September and October.  Angela Weldin, Karlyn Hulett and Jenni Keith will be contacted to see if they would like to have a display for two months in 2024, specifically March & April, July & August.  Hopefully high school students will have a display in May & June.  We will contact Crest High School to see if they might have art students who would like to participate with the local high school students during these two months.  The Anderson County Historical Society will have a photo display in September & October.

Wanda adjourned the meeting at 4:30 p.m.

The next meeting will be October 19, 2023.

						Joyce E. Martin, Recording Secretary

